
Nikki’s 
Notes 

June 7, 
2015, Lord 
willing, we 

will be celebrating Joshua's 
2nd birthday. I could never 
thank God enough for 
allowing me to mother my 
precious children. Joshua is a 
very intelligent boy with lots of 
energy. He loves to play with 
trucks, arrange his stuffed 
animals in a line, chase the 
chickens and cats, eat lots of 
rice, and ride on the moto. 
Many people ask if he speaks 
English or Khmer. While he has 
a good grasp of English (for a 
two year old), he has learned a 
few Khmer phrases. It's 
interesting when he uses both 
languages in the same 
sentence. He has been such a 
sweet big brother to Julie, 
always wanting to hug and kiss 
her. Before he was born, I 
specifically asked God to give 
us a son to love and raise for 
Him. By God's grace, we seek 
to do that. Prayers for health, 
safety, and spiritual guidance 
for my children are 
appreciated so much! Happy 
Birthday, Joshua!

June 4, 2015

Dear Fellowlaborers in Christ,

We pray this finds you well 
and busy in the Lord’s work!

We are very thankful for a 
young girl named Navy who has 
been coming to church faithfully 
over the past several weeks. She is 
now bringing several other young 
people with her every week. 
Please pray that they will clearly 
understand the gospel, and that 
we will have opportunity to reach 
out to their families and others 
in their village.

Later on this month, we plan on taking a trip back to 
the US. Weddings on both sides of our family have been 
planned within a few weeks of each other, and we are so 
thankful that the Lord has provided for us to be able to be a 
part of this important time for our families. Please pray that 
the Lord will watch over us on the long flights to and from 
America. 

For His Name’s Sake,

The Brown Family

Romans 15:20-21

Julie spends some time with 
our neighbor, Yiey 
(Grandma)

Mike Ascher

Prayer Requests 

• Health and safety

• Language learning

• Relationship and witness with 
neighbors

• Members of Grace Baptist Church

• Trip to America


